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Dear Sir,
               I along with many of my walking friends are very concerned with the proposed
closing of the public footpath PENK 29.
This right of way cuts across fields over a railway bridge coming out on Croft Lane. I
asked about this early on in proposal talks, to be told they would not divert the path
because of health and safety issues. I’m sure these could be overcome and fear there will
be no access for pedestrians to the proposed community park via the A449 footway also.

I would much appreciate it if you could give this issue some thought ,
Kind regards,
                       Mr. T Rhodes

 
-- 
www.ourtrace.co.uk
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